
I am a sport boat owner who opposes this restrictive legislation. 
Our waterways are for ALL to enjoy and should not restrict certain activities. 
This clearly is a bill proposed by waterway owners who want to selfishly control waterfront to the exclusion of ALL the citizens or 
Oregon. We should ALL be able to use the waterways for sport and recreation without singling out certain activities. 
My family enjoys these waterways on our boat, including waterskiing and surfing the same as others enjoy the waterways for 
kayaking, fishing, swimming amongst other activities. If this legislation passes, then what's going to be restricted next? 
I encourage you to oppose this legislation and allow ALL Oregonians to enjoy and play on our waterways, not restrict it for a few 
selfish people.

Thank you

Darren Gillette, MD


